Stantec Architectural Services Amendment
January 12, 2021

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the Architectural Services Amendment for Stantec Associates, Inc. This will
amend the Stantec project list to include the renovations for six elementary schools as part of the District’s
Phase 2 renovation plan.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
On August 25, 2020, the Board approved the current contract with Stantec Architects.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
The 2018 Bond Program authorized funds to be used for the projects named below.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
None
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
Costs will be borne by the 2018 Bond Authorization Funds. Service costs will be approximately:
Renovation:
Hodge Elementary $3,282,767
Rivera Elementary $2,870,404
Ginnings Elementary $1,550,449
Evers Elementary $1,986,710
Pecan Creek Elementary $932,266
Providence Elementary $1,428,372
Total: $12,050,968
BENEFIT OF ACTION:

Passage will allow the commencement of the noted bond projects.

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
None

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED:
None

ALTERNATIVES:
No alternative actions are proposed

OTHER COMMENTS:
None

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
Request the approval of the contract amendment for Stantec Architects to provide architectural services for
the elementary school campuses noted herein.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations
Garry Ryan, Executive Manager of Construction, Planning, & Growth
Dr. James Scott Niven, Chief Financial Officer
Jennifer Stewart, Director of Budget
Jake Bishop, Coordinator of Bond Accounts
Deron Robinson, General Counsel

ATTACHMENT:
Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement — Document G802-2017



APPROVAL:

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:
Comments:

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:

Comments:

Signature of Superintendent:

Comments:




